
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 20th October 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 
2023/2024 

 
 

HALF TERM HOLIDYS 
23—30 OCTOBER 

 
 

 
TERM 2 

 
 

Week 1 
 
 

Monday 30th October 
Staff Development Day—
NO PUPILS IN SCHOOL 
 
Tuesday 31st October 
3—4pm Year 5 & 6  
Basketball Cub 
 
Wednesday 1st November 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
3:10—5pm Parent  
Consultations 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 2nd November 
5—7:30pm Parent  
Consultations 
 
Friday 3rd November 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Year 3 & 4 Indoor 
Athletics Club 
 
 

Week 2 
 

 

 
 

Monday 6th November 
3-4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
3-4pm KS2 Bench Ball 
 
Tuesday 7th November 
3—4pm Year 5 & 6  
Basketball Cub 
 
Wednesday 8th November 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 9th November 
 
 
Friday 10th November 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Year 3 & 4 Indoor 
Athletics Club 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Zack, Andrew, Max C,                 

Xander, Yuhang, Yaran & Rayaan 
 
 

We hope you have had or still to 

have a  wonderful day  

celebrating  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 1 

The FINAL results:  
 

    connaught:   267 
    kearsney:     255 
    Redoubt:        215 
    Burgoyne:     179 

Happy Dashain! 
On behalf of everyone at Guston, we wish our       
Nepalese community a very Happy Dashain.  

Here are some pictures from our Dashain assembly 
this morning.  

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are: Aurora, Saanvi,  

Ahmad Siar, Bodhi, Sasha & Daniel 
 

The winner is: Bodhi 

 Well Done! 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s super stars are: 
 

Alric, Rudie, Eddie, Alicia, Yuhaan, 

Esme, Ella O’R, Ayaan, Nia, Ayrton, 

Tamara, Reeyong, Rowan, Nidhish, 

Aylan, Insham, Reggie & Kyle  
 

 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Hate Crime Workshop  
 

On Wednesday,18th Year 5 and 
6 took part in a Hate Crime  

Workshop with representatives 
from Dover Police.  Learning 

about the responsibility that they 
have to respect people from all 

walks of life, the children  
responded in a mature way to the 
scenarios they were posed. Pines 
and    Elders contributed to the  
discussion with questions and 
sensible suggestions about the 

topics raised. Sophie said ‘It was 
informative and interesting’ Ella 

exclaimed ‘It told us the        
consequences of our actions”. 

Both classes would like to thank 
the PSCO’s for their time.   

MONDAY,  
30th OCTOBER  

SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

Please remember to sign up for    
Parent Consultations  and After 
School Clubs on School Spider 


